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Patricia Swan, St. Michael's School, St. Louis
School - 15 years of service
Bev Hitchen, Central Office - 21 years of
service
Kathy Marchant, Monsignor McCoy High
School - 24 years of service
Lenore Kowalchuk, St. Michael's School - 25
years of service
Lorie Lerner, Mother Teresa School - 25 years
of service
Brian Welten, Notre Dame Academy - 25 years
of service
Chuck Hellman, Central Office - 35 years of
service
Laura Hoffman, St. Michael's School - 40 years
of service

The Board of Trustees extends a heartfelt
congratulations to our 2022-2023 MHCBE Retirees!
The retirees were celebrated and acknowledged by
the Board of Trustees and Senior Administration at
the annual retiree banquet on June 14.

Your teachings will forever be treasured, your
contribution to our division can never be
measured. Happy Retirement!

CONGRATULATIONS
2022-2023 RETIREES!

FEASIBILITY STUDY COMPLETED
Our division has contracted
the services of Newman
Consulting to conduct a
feasibility study regarding
the theatre fundraising
project. The findings of this
study will help us gauge the
feasibility of the project
and its potential for
success. We are excited
about this opportunity and
can't wait for the
development of this
project!

Tuesday, September 12, 2023 @ 4:30pm 
Medicine Hat Catholic Board of Education

1251 1 Ave SW, Medicine Hat, AB T1A 8B4
Board meetings will also be live-streamed on Youtube 






NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES
DAY

Our elementary schools' has an exciting time
celebrating Indigenous Peoples Day by doing all
sorts of Indigenous themed crafts, read books,
and ate Indigenous frybread. 

SCHOOLS CELEBRATE YEAR-END
MASS
In the month of June, ours
schools have gathered to
celebrate year-end mass.
We are grateful for our
parishes for always
welcoming our students
and staff!

We hope our staff and
students have a blessed
summer!

ACCEPTING HOMESTAY FAMILIES
FOR THE INTERNATIONAL
EDUCATION PROGRAM STUDENTS
The International Education Program is
looking for homestay families for the
2023/2024 school year. If your family would
like to host an international student please
see our website
https://international.mhcbe.ab.ca/ or reach
out to Lori.Frelick@mhcbe.ab.ca
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